
MINUTES OF THE TRUTH IN TAXATION PUBLIC HEARING 
Village Public Services Complex 

209 S. Prairie Ave., Dwight, Illinois 
December 16, 2024 at 4:50 PM 

A Public Hearing was held by the Dwight Village Board of Trustees at 4:50 p.m. to consider the 
approval of the proposed tax levy increase.  The public hearing was called to order by President 
Paul Johnson.  The following Village Trustees were in attendance: 

Present: 
Paul Johnson President 
Brian Berta  Trustee 
Jenny Johnson “ 
Marla Kinkade ˝ 
Peter Meister ˝ 
Joshua Jahn ˝ 

Absent: 
Justin Eggenberger Trustee 

OTHERS in Attendance: Public Works Director Cory Scoles, EMS Chief Michael Callahan, 
Police Chief Michael Nolan, Village Attorney Nick Ehrgott, Village Administrator Crissy 
Livingston, Deputy Clerk, Nicole Bozarth, along with several members of the public. 

Notice of the Public Hearing appeared in the December 5, 2024 edition of The Daily Leader. 

President Johnson called the hearing to order and opened the meeting to discuss Truth in 
Taxation. President Johnson gives an overview of the tax levy increase proposed. President 
Johnson opens the hearing to public comment.  

PUBLIC COMMENT: 

Mark Boma asks questions in understanding the tax levy increase. 

Austin Haacke asks questions in understanding the tax levy increase. 

Public comment closed. 

There being no additional public comment, Ordinance 1537 Tax Levy is to be presented at the 
Special Board Meeting following, on December 16, 2024, at 5:00 pm.  
President Johnson adjourns the public hearing.  

Respectfully submitted 
Nicole Bozarth 
Deputy Clerk 


